Correspondence following Directions Letter dated 8 August 2014

From Freightliner Ltd and Freightliner Heavy Haul Ltd on 8 August 2014

“We are content as per paragraph 1.6.”

From Network Rail on 11 August 2014 - request for clarification

“Please can we ask for a further point of clarification.

Does the Direction relate to the SRT specifically? It was the SRT that was not consulted in line with the process.

The other TPR values were consulted and established in line with the process as detailed in our previous submissions; D-54 on the 25th November 2011 and D-44 on the 3rd February 2012.”

From Committee Secretary to Network Rail on 12 August 2014

“I refer to your e-mail yesterday morning, 11 August, which has been seen by the Hearing Chair.
In the light the comments included in "Freightliner's" response to, for example, the 2012 Timetable Planning Rules Version 2, the 2013 Timetable Planning Rules Version 2 and the 2013 Timetable Planning Rules Version 4 (all set out under the item 8 heading in Freightliner's Note dated 14 April 2014 to the Directions Hearing of 1 May 2014), Mr Fletcher-Wood considers that the Forest Gate to Stratford response requested of Network Rail in the recent Directions correspondence (letters dated 22 July 2014 and 8 August 2014) must apply to junction margin matters as well as Sectional Running Times.
I trust that this clarifies what is being sought.”

From Network Rail on 11 August 2014
“Network Rail wishes to accept the decision contained in the Directions letter and Network Rail wishes to confirm that it will consult fully in accordance with Part D, in good faith and with good intentions, any proposed changes to the Rules. Network Rail expects other Timetable Participants to do likewise.”

